Salem Community High School Academic Foundation

REGULAR MEETING
November 9, 2017

The Salem Community High School Academic Foundation Board of Directors meeting was called to order
by Don Decker in the high school board room.

Directors present: Don Decker, John Gaston, Neil Chance, James Sager, James Toth.
Also present: Brad Detering, SCHS Superintendent

Minutes

The minutes from the regular meeting on October 12, 2017 were reviewed. A motion by John Gaston,
seconded by Neil Chance, to approve the minutes.

Vote: 5 ayes, 0 nay, motion carried.

Treasurer’s Report
John Gaston reviewed the treasurer’s report which showed an October 31, 2017 balance of
$144,407.16

John Gaston reviewed the profit loss statement that showed a profit of $212.44 for the month which
ended October 12, 2017. A total profit for the year to date is $244.04

A motion was made by James Toth, seconded by James Sager, to receive the treasurer’s report.
Vote: 5 ayes, 0 nay, motion carried.

Committee Reports
Membership-James Toth reported that the PayPal link is now live on the website. Now, memberships
may be paid as well as accept donations.

Publicity-A discussion about the use of Facebook to publicize the membership and the use of mini-grants
fund.

Scholarship-Don Decker read a letter of thanks from Cassie Bailey for receiving the Rose Scholarship and
outlining her plans obtaining a degree at Murray State in using horses for therapy for veterans and
people suffering from PTSD.

Hall of Fame-No report

Fundraising-An update on the paw fundraiser was given. A painted sample was shown. There will be
some samples at basketball games where people can order them painted or unpainted. The painted
ones will be $20 and unpainted will be $15. James Sager gave an update on shooting for education.
There will be t-shirts from Kane Insurance and hats from People’s National Bank.

Adjourn
At TIME 12:30 P.M., James Sager made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by John Gaston,

Vote: 5ayes, 0 nay, meeting adjourned.



